
CITY OF MEDINA 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
The City of Medina is inviting interested consulting firms to submit a Statement of Qualification for the 
following City projects: 
 

Engineering and Design Services for  
Medina Street Bridge Replacement  

 
As required by Ohio Revised Code §153.65-73, responding firms will be evaluated and ranked in order of 
their qualifications. Following this evaluation, the City of Medina will enter into contract negotiations with 
the most highly qualified firm. The City of Medina will utilize a qualifications based selection process to select 
the design consultant for this project.  Firms interested in submitting a Statement of Qualifications for 
consideration of award for this project must contact the City of Medina to acquire the Request for 
Qualifications (RFQ) Information Packet.   
 
The project is located on Medina Street in the City of Medina, between West Liberty Street (SR 18) and 
West Smith Road.  The project will be a removal and replacement of the Medina Street Bridge.  The 
estimated project cost is $618,000 and will be funded by a combination of City of Medina local funds and 
a grant from the Ohio Public Utilities Commission.    
 
The City will only review Statements of Qualifications received from those firms that acquire the RFQ package.  
RFQ’s may be obtained by submitting a written request to the City of Medina Engineering Department, 
Medina City Hall, 132 North Elmwood, Medina, Ohio 44256, or by contacting City Engineer Patrick Patton by 
telephone at 330-721-4721 or by email at ppatton@medinaoh.org. 
 
Two (2) copies of the Statement of Qualification must be sealed in an envelope marked “Qualification 
Statements –Medina Street Bridge Replacement”  and addressed to the Service Director, City of Medina, 
Medina City Hall, 132 North Elmwood, Medina, Ohio 44256.  Qualification Statements must be received no 
later than 4:00 P.M. on September 22, 2023.  Responses received after the specified time and date will not 
be considered.  The City of Medina reserves the right to reject any and all Statements of Qualifications 
submitted and the right to waive any informalities or irregularities in the selection process.  Contact the 
City Engineer at 330-721-4721 for questions or further information. 
 
                                                   
Serafino Piccoli 
Service Director 
City of Medina, Ohio 
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